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Ed Franco, Convention Co-Chairman
Post Office Box 16107

Mobile, Alabama 36616
205/342-6521 (home)

205/476-3640 (office)

May 8, 1984

Mr. and Mrs. Paul J. Filben
1537 Deerwood Drive, East
Mobile, AL 36618

Dear Mary and Paul:

It is my great privilege to announce that you have been named

as co-recipients of the B'nai B'rith District Seven AWARD OF
MERITORIOUS ACHIEVEMENT which will be presented to you and Isabel
Seigal at the District Convention closing banquet to be held on
Monday evening, June 11, 1984 at 7:00 p.m. at the Mobile Hilton.

As Convention Co-Chairman and as a member of the District Seven
Board of Governmors, the Committee considering such awards was
unanimous in its selection of each of you for the great ecumenical
contributions you have made to people of good will and from all
walks of life in our community.

The Mobile Christian Jewish Dialogue that you helped co-found

is considered to be a model for such programs in other areas.
You have each set high standards for yourself and for the
Dialogue, and they are reflected in the high quality of programs
and acceptance of this wonderful effort in our community.

Our Committee shall be pleased to send letters announcing the
award to your friends. DPlease send me a list of names and
addresses. Guests will be welcomed on a first come, first
served basis who would make their reservations by Thursday,
June 7, 1984. We are now working with the Committee and hotel
in determining the per plate costs.

I look forward to being in the audience and watching this coveted

award as it is presented to three of the finest people it has
ever been my privilege to know.

Ed Franco,
Convention Co-Chairman
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